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[bookmark: _GoBack]Agenda Item 3: Work Programme and Forward Plan

(1) NAGs

This issue was raised at the last meeting.  Councillor Kennedy has kindly forwarded the following information:-

I have spoken to Christian Bunt and exchanged emails with him about the role of the NAGS

I would be grateful if you could forward this statement to Scrutiny. There has been a delay as there were some IT problems at St Aldate’s Police Station.

Christian Bunt (CB) explained that he was absolutely committed to the NAGS as party of a broader policy of engagement with the community. He has sent a clear direction to the Inspectors to get the NAGS back on track. CB had already recognised that there would be a problem when Ben Smith’s support was moved elsewhere. It has proved difficult to recruit a Neighbourhood Administrator but that is being progressed. CB is sure that Members and other participants in the NAGS would prefer the police teams to focus on front line policing rather than office based administration around the NAGs. With this in mind, CB has approached the Volunteer Managers at Kidlington HQ and they have already agreed to recruit some  volunteers(or use some of the existing volunteers) to support the administration of the NAG meetings. In the meantime the Neighbourhood Team will fill the void and ensure the smooth running of the NAGS.

In the longer run, as is the case elsewhere in Thames Valley, members of the public might volunteer to chair and administer the NAG meetings with the support of the Neighbourhood Administrator
